
Central High School
1801 Losey Boulevard South
La Crosse, WI 54601
www.lacrosseschools.org
608.789.7900 | Fax: 608.789.7931

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF

LA CROSSE
Dream • Believe • Achieve

July 26, 2024

Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Welcome to Central High School! This will be one of the most exciting and challenging times in your young student’s life.
The next four years will be filled with many opportunities for your student to grow and recognize their potential. It is our
hope that this experience will be as positive and rewarding as possible. For more school updates, please visit
www.lacrosseschools.org/central-high and click on the “2024-2025 Updates” button. Incoming freshmen should attend
Registration Day, Wednesday August 21st, anytime between 10:00am – 7:00pm.

During Registration Day, students will:
● Take their school picture in the Library
● Pay school fees (if applicable)
● Pick up Class Schedule

Students may also provide:
● iPad Insurance Fee – $20 (or pay online via the Annual Student Update)
● Lunch Money
● Picture Form – Checks can be made out to Strawbridge Studios
● Payment for Activities Pass (Student $25; Family $150)

Parents please be sure to complete your students Annual Student Update on Skyward Family Access.
● Go the La Crosse School District Website: www.lacrosseschools.org
● Click the blue “Skyward Family Access” button in the left column
● Enter your login and password and sign in
● Click on “Go to Student Info Update for (student name)” in the center column

Freshmen are also expected to attend 9th Grade Orientation on Thursday, August 22, 2024 from 8:00am – 12:30pm.
Students and their families will meet with administration in the auditorium from 8:00 – 8:30. At 8:30, the freshmen will go to
Sutton gym for the opening assembly which is followed by small-group activities with Link leaders and a tour of the school.
Families should leave after the administration meeting. Students will be provided lunch; then need to be picked up and off
campus by 12:45. Please dress comfortably for movement, tennis shoes are recommended. No phones are permitted.

On behalf of the entire Central staff, we would like to welcome you and your family to the Central Family. Thank you in
advance for your support, commitment, and willingness to work as a team in order to create a successful learning experience
for your student.

Sincerely,

Jeff Axness
Principal

Jeff Axness
Principal
jaxness@lacrossesd.org

Amber Erickson
Associate Principal
aerickso@lacrossesd.org

Katie Green
Dean of Students
kgreen@lacrossesd.org

Mark Ambrose
Activities Director
mambrose@lacrossesd.org
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